
Memories of two years together



PISA, OCTOBER 2018



A dusty library room full of 
old books.

Here the KINTSUGI adventure 
starts.

Slowly, participants come to 
the Kick off conference.



Firstly arrive fellows and 
colleagues.

We, the staff of the Prison 
Administration are a big 
family.



Then arrive the Institutions 
and Public Authorities 
representatives.

The probation officers of 
UEPE

and (big surprise) the 
representative of the National 
Department of Prison 
Administration



ONGs and stakeholders of 
not-for profit organisations of 
the territory

They are reliable but easy-
going (thankfully)



The room is full and we start 
panel speeches.

Our audience is curious and 
enthusiastic 



It is the opportunity to speak 
about restorative justice with 
experts working at the 
European level



When Hugh tell us about his 
restorative justice experience 
we are all transported to 
Northern Ireland 



After the conference we meet 
among project partners.

It’s our first time together, we 
introduce ourselves and our 
organisations.



We become immediately 
fellows

and now

We can taste the European 
cooperation mood. 



BELFAST, APRIL 2019



Welcome in the University 
world. 

Hot coffees, sandwiches and 
a lot of young people.



May we, adults learns, are 
inappropriate here…



But is just a quick and silly 
think.



There are old friends meeting 
again.



There are a lot of colleagues 
speaking Italian despite of 
their nationalities.



Once the ice is break we start 
to talk together with English 
and Belgian participants.



Here we are, let’s start this 
training experience!



Off to 5 days of  high level 
training with Hugh and Tim



We discovered restorative 
communities.



A great experiment of how a 
local community can be 
turned into a tool for 
inclusion



Here is a fact but will be able 
to transfer this experience to 
our national contexts? 



Belfast, you are full of good 
practices!

Belfast by night you are full of 
pubs and good feelings!



Time to come back home.

Willing to pilot new 
approaches in our everyday 
jobs

and

having in mind the wonderful 
landscape of Northern Ireland   



ROME, OCTOBER 2019



In Rome the mood is intimate.



Maria Pia knows how to 
touch our hearts



We works at the warm 
October’s sun, sit on the 
garden grass of a very special 
place 



(a campus for penitentiary 
staff training)



We practice the humanistic 
approach to restorative 
justice.



We learn to listen the call for 
assistance.



It’s amazing to meet a theatre 
director working at the 
Rebibbia prison.



And we are so happy to have 
a crowd meeting with the 
staff of the External Probation 
Office (UEPE) of Roma 



We really enjoy Rome!



the St. Peter Cathedral by-
night is charming



NAMUR, MARCH 2020…

The training round is 
cancelled because of the 
COVID-19 pandemic.



Our lives are revolutionised 
and Namur now seems to be 
so far from us!



NAMUR ONLINE, OCTOBER 2020 However Antonio and Denis 
manage to let us to meet 
again (even virtually)



And here we are ready again 
to learn new practices and to 
exchange our expertise.



Learners meet the effective 
practicality of the trainers



and results are amazing!



Time is up and we have to say 
goodbye but we have a lot of 
topics we want to discuss and 
share among us.



And, above all, we did not 
have the chance to jump 
directly into the Belgian 
practices.



We are so sorry, but we will 
come to visit them in the 
future, we are sure.



Emanuela has the task to 
organise the final event



Even though we dreamed 
about it in Sassari



2 years passed so quickly and now…
it’s the greetings time!



In the meantime a peer-
learning community, working 
groups and new project ideas 
grew up.



New contacts, new networks, 
new knowledge.



Restorative justice is for us a 
place where people can meet 
and dream together.



Thanks to all the people working on the field. 
Not only to the people from Pisa together which we 
firstly analysed needs and problems to draft the 
project. But also to people from Palermo, Roma and 
Namur because you daily cope with marginalisation 
and pain, thank you for making of your best to improve 
the inclusion.



Thanks to the Institutions, the Ulster University, the 
Director of the Training School in Rome, the 
Department of Juvenile Justice, the External Probation 
Offices Directors for hosting our training events and for 
participating and cooperating with KINTSUGI project.



Thanks to our partners



Thank you Hugh for having treated us like your students.

Thank you Maria Pia for having made us peace with our feelings.

Thank you Tim for having showed us that errors can be used as powerful tools 
of understanding.

Thank you Denis for your accuracy.

Thank you Antonio for your practicality so useful.

Thank you Emanuela for having opened us to the European world.



A special thanks to Martina for her coordination work in the shadow and 
thanks also to me for having reckoned needs and turned them into 
opportunities.



Thanks to all of 
you and goodbye

We will meet 
again of course!


